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	Minutes of Naunton Area Residents’ Association [NARA] – 9th Meeting

	

	Date: 20th September 2017, 7pm, Sup & Chow

	Apologies: Brenda Campbell, Rob Coltman, Heather and Derek Cole, Maria Thomas, John Hepworth, Vikki Willetts & Lucy Dodsworth
Attendance: Karen Scarborough (KHS), Klara Sudbury (KS), Damien Green (DG), Caz Blair (CB), Lorelai Symes, Sue Key (SK), Jill Douglas (JD), Rob Willetts (RW), Derek Scarborough (DS), Elise Forbes & Jan Champion (JC).

	ISSUE
	ACTION
	ID

	Previous Minutes: Were accepted as true and fair.
	
	

	Triangle - Funding: RW reported CBC had awarded NARA two Civic Pride Grants on August 2nd, funds had not yet been received and work has been unable to commence. Following an appeal to KS CBC have suggested they can award an interim payment. DS to forward estimate of materials costs to RW for submission to CBC.

DS to forward Plans and Risk Assessment to Malcom Wall, Open Spaces Manager
	1. DS forward costs to RW.

2.RW submit claim to CBC

3. DS forward RAMS
	DS
RW

DS

	Triangle - Cake & Celebration: Originally planned to solidify pledges and schedule volunteers work, the lack of funding meant a start date could not be set. 14 people filled out questionnaires (analysis to follow). DS thanked LD for adding this to the website.
	4.DS Analyse Questionnaires and publish results
	DS

	Secretary Post: No nominations having been received since the last meeting, CB volunteered to take up the post and was co-opted onto the committee.
	CLOSED
	

	Exmouth Street Jetting: SK reported that NARA assisted AMEY in organising the successful Jetting of Exmouth Street with the exception of 1 drain which was covered by a parked car.
	CLOSED
	

	Christmas Meal: Invitations to be sent out to Christmas Meal on a first come first served basis
	5. JH Confirm date and pricing send out invites. 
	JH?

	Review of Open Actions
	
	

	Corals Betting Shop (5/7-3): DS has visited Corals and spoken to the Assistant Manager who had advised that the Manager does sweep the outside. A further visit is planned to speak to the Manager, with a view to possible donation for street cleaning equipment
	6.DS Talk to Manager about litter pick donation
	DS

	Miller Homes Development (5/7-5) (: DS stated he had registered an interest with Miller Homes via their PR agents and that LEGLAG held a public meeting on 17th July to discuss the proposal, (Transcript attached).
	CLOSED
	DS

	Exmouth Street Paving (5/7-6)
Action 7/6 (DG expressed concern about the raised and uneven pavement in Exmouth Street, a particular hazard for older people). DG advised that this issue had been resolved with the necessary work having been carried out, during street cleaning?
	CLOSED
	DG

	A.O.B.
	
	

	Funding: KHS suggested that each Street Rep recruit 2 new members before the next meeting. It was felt that a reason to approach people might be the delivery of a card and following discussion the following was agreed.

1. CB approach Louise with a view to producing a NARA  Christmas Card Picture
2. JD/KHS liaise to explore producing a Christmas Card  for circulation to Residents
Litter Pick
KS advised that her new role as Mayor and lack of equipment was making litter picks less frequent. It was agreed NARA would look to source litter picking equipment.

Action. RW research pricing of litter picking equipment.

Action. KHS approach Opticians for funding high visibility jackets.

Road Markings: KS reported that she had walked the street with Danny Taylor of CBC inspecting the recent line markings carried out by AMEY and they concluded that the work was not of an acceptable standard.

Bath Road Beggars: Update: An update has been received from Mike Redman and is attached.
Planning:  DS highlighted 2 planning applications that were not within the NARA area, but may be of interest to residents:

1. Application by CBC to provide Tea Shop at Naunton Park Pavilion.

2. Application by Co-op to demolish bungalow in Church Road and expand car park.

DS provide information to LD for posting on the website.

Leckhampton Warden Hill Parish Council Leaflet
DS advised that CBC had recently sent out a consultative letter seeking views on Leckhampton combining with Warden Hill. This consultation does not directly affect NARA which is entirely within College Ward. (Letter attached).
	7.CB liaise with Louise Minchin

8.JD produce Christmas Picture

9.RW advise likely costs of litter pick equipment

10. KHS contact Specsavers for High vis Jacket funding.


	CB

JD

RW

KHS




Next Meeting: AGM, 7pm Wednesday 1st November at the Sup & Chow 
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